Rosenberg Corey

From: Quail Ridge Manager <manager@quailridge.apartments>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:19 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB2004-A

Honorable Senators,

I am landlord in Clackamas County Oregon and have been for thirty-five years. Please do not be swayed by the
proponents of HB2004-A. This is not a good bill nor the answer to our problems. Please vote against this bill. It will
create more problems than it will solve.

Respectfully,

Gordon Neumann



